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Southern California Edison (“SCE”) has reviewed the CAISO’s Standard Capacity 

Product (“SCP”) II Issue Paper, dated December 4, 2009 (“Issue Paper”).  SCE does not 

oppose the scope of issues presented in the paper.  SCE appreciates the opportunity to 

participate in this stakeholder process and will offer more substantive comments once it 

has the opportunity to consider the CAISO’s Straw Proposal as to how it will apply the 

SCP to demand response resources and those resources whose qualifying capacity is 

based on a historical average.  SCE looks forward to working with the CAISO on these 

and other issues designed to enhance overall system reliability and streamline 

transactions. 
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